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DECMEBER 31, 1975 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President today thanked Admiral Louis Thayer who had earlier 
resigned, for agreeing to continue as a member of the National 
Transportation. Safety Board pending the appointment and qualification of 
his successor. Admiral Thayer had originally resigned effective today. 
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